
Organization 

Welcome to our reading newsletter for children, parents and school 

staff.  It will provide recommendations of books to read as well as 

updates on reading across the school.  What a busy reading term it’s 

been! 



Lewis borrowed this book from the library and his mum 
read it to him at bedtimes.  He absolutely giggled his way 
through it.  It’s a lovely story about friendship and kind-
ness.  

 

Dottie (1MS) recommends ‘Down in the 
Jungle’ by Vivian French. “I chose this be-
cause giraffes are my favourite ani-
mal.  The book is full of other animals 
too.” 
 
 

 
 

Aidan (1LC) "I have a Dinosaur book by Julia Don-
aldson and a fact book with lots of facts. I love 
reading about Dinosaurs!" 

Key Stage One Book recommendations 



Governor book review 
for parents/carers... 



Author Visit:  
Luke Temple 

In January, we were visited by author 

Luke Temple.  He spoke to all of the 

children about his books and played 

some funny language games.  He re-

turned the following day to sign books 

that the children bought. 

 

 

 



Top tops for  reading at 
home... 

They run a colouring club, 
a singing café, Stay and 
Play Saturdays, Wriggly 
Readers and more.  
See their website for full 
details.  



A successful book swap! 



Thank you for your generous donations 
for new poetry books for our library.  We 
have bought many new poetry books as 
well as anthologies for each classroom!  



The day after World Book Day, children in years 3 

to 6 watched a theatre production of ‘The Jungle 

Book’ from M&M production.  What a treat!  The 

children had studied the story in their reading    

lessons prior to the production. 

 

 

 



Every Wednesday afternoon, the EYFS classes have 

a reading drop-in.  Family members are welcomed 

in to the classrooms to read with the children and 

share in their reading for pleasure.  Thank you to all 

of the adults who have attended.   

 

 

 


